
 

 

 

 

Mr. Jeffrey Weigel  

216 N Park St. 

Whitewater, WI 53190  

Dear Mr. Weigel, 

I’m writing to inform you that, in accordance with Whitewater Municipal Ordinance 
2.48.080, we will be recommending your removal from the Parks and Recreation 
Commission (PARC). This ordinance allows for the removal of a board or commission 
member when it is determined to be in the best interest of the city, and specifically 

includes removal for two consecutive unexcused absences from regular or special 
meetings. 

As attendance is essential to the work and effectiveness of our boards and commissions, 
the ordinance requires that any absences be excused by the City Manager in advance. In 

this case, your absences from two consecutive meetings were not excused. Additionally, 
records show that you have missed more than half of the scheduled meetings from 2024 
to 2025. Given this pattern of non-attendance, we must proceed with a recommendation 

for removal. This recommendation will be presented at the April 15, 2025 Common 
Council meeting. 

We are grateful for your willingness to serve the community, and we hope you’ll consider 
future opportunities to stay involved in city service. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this further, please don’t hesitate to reach 
out. 

Best, - JSW 

  

 
John S. Weidl 
City Manager, City of Whitewater 
 

 


